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Town of Exeter 
Public Works Department 

Memo 
To: Russel Dean, Town Manager 

From: Jennifer R. Perry, P.E., Public Works Director 

Date: June 3, 2013 

Re: Striping & Street Marking, RECOMMENDATION OF AWARD 

 

 
The Public Works Department has completed reviews of the 3 bids received for the 
2013 Striping and Street Marking. Please see the attached bid tabulation for detailed 
bid information. In summary, the bid totals are as follows: 
 
1. Property Innovation Sealcoating & Line Striping, Manchester, NH $17,337.06 
2. Highway Safety Systems, Inc., Rockland, MA   $19,390.16 
3. Markings, Inc., Pembroke, MA      $20,497.94 
 
We have contacted the low bidder’s references and reviewed the equipment they 
have available for the job. We are satisfied that they can do the work. We recommend 
award of the contract to Property Innovation of Manchester, NH. 
 


